
Canada Hills Community Association (CHCA) members, 

The August 4th Town Council election is critical to maintaining our 
property values, particularly through the candidates supporting 
our community center, and golf courses. Three Town Council 
seats are open for election this cycle. We are encouraging all 
CHCA members to vote for the candidates of their choice.

As your board members, we have been intimately involved for the 
past two years with the town council by voicing our concerns for 
CHCA property values and the value to all of Oro Valley about 
the community center and golf course operations.

We are individually supporting the two incumbent candidates who 
are running for re-election: Bill Rodman and Steve Solomon. 
 Both Bill and Steve supported the community center and golf 
courses and worked with the other council members to establish 
a viable plan for their continued operations in the future. 

Of the remaining three remaining candidates, we believe Mo 
Greene of Carmel Pointe has been a consistently supportive 
community member and will best represent the Canada Hills 
Community Association. We will cast our third vote in support of 
Harry “Mo” Greene.  

Early Ballots for the August 4 Town Council election will begin to 
arrive this Thursday, July 9.  Please VOTE and keep our 
community’s progress on track!  This is the critical election!   A 
November Town Council election will only occur if less than three 
candidates receive 50% of the votes plus one vote.  

For further information on all the candidates please read their 
interviews in recent issues of The Explorer and the Oro Valley 
Voice.



Websites for the candidates are :

Tim Bohen - http://bohen4ov.com
Bill Garner - garnerforovcouncil.com
Mo Greene - mo4ov.com
Bill Rodman - billrodman.org
Steve Solomon - steve4ov.org

Sincerely,

Rich Crocker
Steve Jones
Robin Jones
Chuck Milhiser
Jen LeFevre
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